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Holton woman injured in vehicle/bicycle accident
(KNZA)--A Holton woman was injured Friday morning when the bicycle she was
riding struck a SUV.

Jackson County Sheriff Tim Morse said the accident was reported shortly before
8:00 in the 100 Block of Arizona Avenue (U.S. Hwy 75) in Holton.

The Jackson County Sheriff's Office, the Holton Police Department and Jackson
County EMS responded to the scene.

Morse the 71-year-old woman attempted to cross the roadway on her bicycle
when she collided with a northbound Jeep Wrangler.

The woman was transported by Jackson County EMS to a Topeka hospital with
what was believed to be non-life-threatening injuries.

The accident remains under investigation.
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